
Dear all, 

We just wanted to let you know that in light of the latest Government advice we have taken 

the decision to close our face to face service with immediate effect. We will however still be 

operating an advice service via telephone, webchat and email. Clients can call us on 03444 

111 444 or see advice options at https://citizensadviceeastherts.org.uk/ 

Best wishes 

Citizens Advice East Herts 

Office base: Citizens Advice East Herts, 74 South Street, Bishop's Stortford  
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